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MEMORANDUM NO. GEC-OVCAA-AMSS 24-005 
 
TO  :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS, AND GE COORDINATORS 
     ALL GE FACULTY MEMBERS 

          
 

 
THROUGH :  MARIA VANESSA P. LUSUNG-OYZON, Ph.D. 
     Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

 
 

 
FROM  :  ANNA SIBAYAN-SARMIENTO, Ph.D. 
     Director 
 
SUBJECT :  Invitation to the first LINANGAN webinar, “General Education in a Time of Constant  
     Change and Uncertainty” 

 
DATE  :  3 April 2024 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the General Education Center (GEC) will once more hold LINANGAN: 
The GE Faculty Development Extension Program, whose first successful run was in 2021-2022. By 
continuing the program, the GEC hopes to share through a series of webinars the teaching methods and 
techniques utilized by the UP GE faculty in integrating pressing contemporary issues such as artificial 
intelligence, gender mainstreaming, critical production/consumption of information, and disaster risk 
management into respective GE courses.  
 
This year, nine webinars will be held. Through GEC’s coordination with UP CUs, CHED Regional Offices, 
and various higher education institutions in the Philippines, we are hoping that more GE faculty can 
participate in the webinars to further enhance the teaching and learning of GE. 
 
In line with this, the GEC respectfully requests your good office to endorse the first LINANGAN webinar,  
“General Education in a Time of Constant Change and Uncertainty”. It will be held on 15 April 2024  
(Monday), 9:00 AM – 12:00 NN via Zoom, YouTube, and Facebook. Attached are the publication materials  
for your endorsement and dissemination. 
 
Should you have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
gec_ovcaa.upd@up.edu.ph and/or Mr. Kenrick Buduan at kpbuduan@up.edu.ph or +639985570399. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Anna Marie Sarmiento
gec_ovcaa.upd@up.edu.ph

Anna Marie Sarmiento
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LINANGAN

THE GE FACULTY 
DEVELOPMENT EXTENSION PROGRAM

2024
April to november 2024, Via Zoom

tinyurl.com/linangan
For More Information, Visit:

General education center
office of the vice chancellor for academic affairs

University of the philippines diliman
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General Education
in a Time of

Constant Change
and Uncertainty

tinyurl.com/1stLINANGAN2024
Register through The Link/QR Code Below:

15 April 2024, 9 AM – 12 PM, Via Zoom
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General education center
office of the vice chancellor for academic affairs

University of the philippines diliman
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General Education in a Time of
Constant Change and Uncertainty

Meet The SPeakers

Elena Mirano, PhD
Professor Emeritus, College of Arts and Letters (CAL)

Served as the Dean of the College of Arts and Letters from 2009 to 2015
Academic in art studies, music scholar, choir conductor, and singer

Michael Lim Tan, DVM, PhD
Professor Emeritus, College of Social Sciences and Philosophy (CSSP)

Served as the Chancellor of UP Diliman from 2014 to 2020
Medical anthropologist, veterinarian, and writer

Percival Almoro, PhD
Professor, National Institute of Physics (NIP) 

Assistant Vice President for Academic Affairs (Research)
Optic scientist, section editor for the Elsevier journal Optik


